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From: Keli Bender
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: Re: BL-16-00010 Harrell  Boundary Line Adjustment
Date: Monday, July 18, 2016 9:24:03 AM


On 7/15/2016 3:02 PM, Dusty Pilkington wrote:


Keli,
 
Attached is information on a boundary line adjustment within KRD areas. Comment
period ends 07/30/2016.
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7059
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 


Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.


message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14


Dusty,
The Harrell property is within the boundaries of the Kittitas Reclamation
District, therefore the requirements set forth in the KRD General Guidelines
for Subdivisions will need to be met. Let me know if you need anything
further.
Keli Bender
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